
 
 
 
Dear Committee,  
 
My name is Joe Thesing.  I oversee USAA's state government affairs operation for the Western 
half of the country. 
 
First and foremost, thank you from all of us at USAA for your service to our country. 
 
Thank you for introducing HB 2506, which would expand the military spouse and 
servicemember's expedited licensure law.  USAA is pleased to lend our enthusiastic support for 
this measure. 
 
USAA is a strong supporter of occupational licensing laws that assist military families.  If 
adopted, HB 2506 would become one of the nation's strongest licensing reciprocity laws and 
would certainly benefit military families stationed in the great state of Kansas. 
 
Unfortunately, I am not available to travel to Kansas this week for the hearing on HB 2506; 
however, please feel free to communicate our support for the bill to the committee of 
jurisdiction. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 
 
Sincerely, 
Joe Thesing 
 
Joe Thesing | Assistant Vice President | Government & Industry Relations 
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